
 
 

Local Professional Development Committee (LPDC) 
for Individuals not employed through the ESCNEO 

 
The Educational Service Center of Northeast Ohio is pleased to welcome educators 

who are not employed within a school/district to join the Educational Service Center 

of Northeast Ohio’s LPDC.  

  

 With the passage of House Bill 438, effective Sept. 28, 2018, licensed 
individuals who are not employed in schools/districts may work to renew their 
licenses through a cooperating educational service center’s local professional 
development committee (LPDC). 

Who is eligible:  
 Individuals who are licensed or certified and are not currently employed as an 

educator or not currently employed by an entity that operates a LPDC. 
To register: 

 Educators may register with the Educational Service Center of Northeast Ohio’s 
LPDC at any point in their five-year license cycle.  

 
More information including a registration form can be found at  
http://www.esc-cc.org/LocalProfessionalDevelopmentCommittee.aspx  

 

 
Cost:  $50.00 per five year license cycle 
   
  
Registration:  Online at 
http://www.esccc.org/LocalProfessionalDevelopmentCommittee.aspx  

    
 
Questions:  Please contact eric.sikora@escneo.org or 216-901-4228.  

 
 

https://www.legislature.ohio.gov/legislation/legislation-summary?id=GA132-HB-438
http://www.esc-cc.org/LocalProfessionalDevelopmentCommittee.aspx
http://www.esccc.org/LocalProfessionalDevelopmentCommittee.aspx

